
Upcoming Events

11/11 Early Release Day (2:00)

11/23 Stone Soup (Primary)

11/23 Kinder Thanksgiving
Parade (2:50)

11/24-25 Thanksgiving Holiday
No School

12/6-8 Holiday Shop

12/9 Early Release Day (2:00)

12/9 Craft Night (2:15-4:30)

12/12 Cookie Train (5:30)

12/12 SMCS Winter Concert
(6:30 @ SOHI)

12/16 Caroling, PJ's, & Pancakes
Day

12/19-1/3 Winter Break
No School
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Spirit of Kindness

The APC is looking for parent and community feedback to
assist them with the principal evaluation. The month of
November has been set aside to collect this feedback
from parents, students, family members and the
community at large. An online survey has been created,
and a link to the survey is available on our school
website, Facebook page, and has been sent via email
through PowerSchool Messenger. Please help the APC
with this evaluation process by providing your feedback.
The online survey will be available from November 1st to
December 1st.

Principal Evaluation

Our school is continuing the Spirit of Kindness program
(now in its 6th year) to provide assistance for SMCS families
in need this holiday season. We have provided a Spirit of
Kindness form in the Thursday Folder and also a link for
families to sign up on the school website. If you wish to
request assistance this holiday season through our Spirit of
Kindness program, please complete either of these forms
by Friday, November 20th. If you are a family who wishes to
help out this year, we ask that you contact the school no
earlier than Wednesday, November 23, for fulfilling requests.
This program is well-received and a positive event for our
school family, as well as a fine opportunity for us to care for
each other.
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Early Release Day Tomorrow (11/11)



Our school presented at the school board
this past Monday.  We had nine students
help present information about our
school. The students' presentations were
the highlight of the evening, and the
School Board members shared how
impressed they were with the students'
confidence, poise, and the level of
initiative they demonstrated for our
school.  The information they shared
represented our school exceptionally well.  
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SMCS School logo wear orders are

going to start at the end of next week.

They will be open from Nov 11-22. Be on

the lookout next week for the order

info!

S c h o o l
L O G O  W E A R

montinfo@kpbsd.k12.ak.us      |     https://kpbsd.org/schools/soldotna-montessori/

THE BACK PAGE
S M C S

R E A R  D O O R

M r .  D ' s
N O T E S

Thank you to our families who have been
using our rear parking & door for entering
the building.  It has been a good change. 
 Please inform any family members who
may be dropping off or pick up students
during the school day to use the back
parking lot and rear door, as well.  We
have designated SMCS parking spots
which make the walk shorter, and we are
able to open that door remotely.

Students have finished their Square One
Art projects, and that artwork is available
to have printed on keepsakes or gifts for
family.  The deadline to order items in
time for delivery before Christmas is
November 21.  Look for Square One Order
information in today's folder.

H A D L E Y ,  I S O B E L ,  &  A V I  W I T H
S U P E R I N T E N D E N T  H O L L A N D

S K Y L A - J O  S H A R E S  A B O U T
S M C S  C O M M U N I T Y  G R O U P S

B E N ,  C I E R R A ,  S T E V E N  &  P A R K E R
P R E S E N T I N G  T O  T H E  S C H O O L  B O A R D


